

## JV-16070101050100

Seat No.

## B. R. S. (Sem. V) (CBCS) Examination

October - 2019

FND - 7 : English

(English Lit. & Lang. Correction) (New Course)

Time:  $2\frac{1}{2}$  Hours] [Total Marks: 70]

**Instruction**: All questions are compulsory.

- 1 Answer the following questions in a single sentence: 10 (any ten)
  - (1) "Ouroboros" means what?
  - (2) "Willow" means what?
  - (3) With whom 'Jealousy' is compared in Othello?
  - (4) Who was Brabantio?
  - (5) At which position Cassio was promoted in Othello?
  - (6) What is the importance of handkerchief in Othello?
  - (7) Where and when Othello was performed for the first time?
  - (8) Which class / genre Othello is?
  - (9) Who was Emilia?
  - (10) To whom Othello assigned to kill Cassio?
  - (11) From whom, Desdemona had heard 'Willow'?
  - (12) Who was Rodango?
- 2 (a) Answer the following questions: (any four) 10
  - (1) Which are the components of Shakespearean Tragedy?
  - (2) What is 'Poetic Justice' ? How poetic justice be applicable in <u>Othello</u> ? And to which extent ?

		$\underline{\text{Othello}}$ ?	
		(4) "Othello should be Hamlet and Hamlet should be Othello" - How far this statement is true ?	
		(5) Why Othello is a typical Shakespearean hero?	
	(b)	Write a short note:	
		(1) Write a short note about the importance of handkerchief in Othello.	)
		OR	
		(2) Draft the character-sketch of <u>Othello</u> in your own words.	)
	(c)	Give reference for the following context: (any one) 5	,
		(1) "I am not what I am".	
		(2) "My Lord, look at her eyes".	
		(3) "My Lord, Jealousy is a green eyed monster".	•
3	part Lok	te a letter to your parents informing them that as of a Training Programme, your college has alloted you bharati Dhajala Centre Surendranagar and you will go be for 15 days.	)
4	Corı	rect the following sentences, if necessary: (any ten) 10	)
	(1)	There is water in the pond.	
	(2)	He has to visit at Cottage Hospital Upleta.	
	(3)	Raman bought a bag. It bag was beautiful.	
	(4)	Look! The baby is laughing at you.	
	(5)	Sonali visited temple everyday.	
	(6)	Lord Krishna born on this earth before 4000 years.	
	(7)	When we reach at the station, the train had already left the station.	
	(8)	The knowledge is power.	

(3) What is the chief element of the character of

- (9) Last year, we visit Kashmir.
- (10) Statue of unity is tallest statue in world.
- (11) This is a dress which I want.
- (12) I waited for you for hour.
- (13) Raman is honest man.
- 5 (a) Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given below:

English is generally acknowledged to be the world's most important language. It is perhaps worth trying to understand briefly the basis for that evaluation. There are after all thousands of languages in the world and each seems to be uniquely important to those who speak it as their native language, the language they acquired at their mother's knee. But there are some objective standards to Judge their relative importance.

One criterion is the number of speakess of the language. A second is the extent to which a language is geographically dispersed: in how many countries and continents is it used or its knowledge necessary? A third is its functional load: how extensive is the range of purposes for which it is used? In particular, to what extent is it the medium for highly valued cultural manifestations such as science or literature? A fourth is the economic and political influence of the native speakers of the language.

## Questions:

- (1) What is the importance of English Language in the modern time?
- (2) What is the importance of native language as stated in the passage?
- (3) How many criteria are mentioned in the passage for judging the standards for its importance ?
- (4) What is the fourth criterion for the importance of English Language.
- (5) Give a suitable title to the above passage.

The sale of Sandwiches and Hamburgers sales for the week of September 1 to September 7:

Day	Sandwiches	Hamburgers
Sunday	150	100
Monday	120	90
Tuesday	80	70
Wednesday	74	70
Thursday	105	80
Friday	85	71
Saturday	140	130

## Questions:

- (1) On which day are the most Sandwiches sold?
- (2) On which day are the most Hamburgers sold?
- (3) On which day the selling of Hamburgers is low?
- (4) On which day the selling of Sandwiches is average?
- (5) On which day are the most (both) Sandwiches and Hamburgers sold?